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As part of its inquiry into the land passenger transport sector, the Autorité de la

concurrence is launching a public consultation to collect observations from

stakeholders on several issues relating to mobility. Stakeholders are encouraged

to respond to the questions of the Autorité and to send their answers before 31

March 2023 to  consultationavistransports@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr

PRESS RELEASE OF 3 MARCH 2023

The Autorité launches a public consultation until 31

March as part of its inquiry into the land passenger

transport sector

See the press release
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